

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

March 18, 2008

Peter J. Kim-Knighton, Agent PPNA Auto Sales, LLC 671 South Hunter Street West Allis, WI 53214 Attorney Robin Shellow 324 West Vine Street Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Kim-Knighton and Ms. Shellow:

This is to notify you that on March 4, 2008 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer license for the premises located at 5540 West Lisbon Avenue in the City and County of Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("PPNA Auto Sales") be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension based upon testimony at the hearing.

On March 5, 2008 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be approved with a ten (10) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of March 18, 2008 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council approved the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of fourteen (14) Ayes and one (1) Excused to renew your license with a ten (10) day suspension based on a police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m. April 1, 2008 through midnight, April 10, 2008.

Very)truly yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division CCF 071283



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

March 18, 2008

Mr. Tyrone D. Luckett 9009 West Villard Street, No. 2 Milwaukee, WI 53225

Dear Mr. Luckett:

This is to notify you that on March 6, 2008, the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license be denied based upon nonappearance.

On March 7, 2008, you were sent a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact, Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect to your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of March 18, 2008, commencing at 9:00 a.m., in the Common Council chambers, on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear nor did you file written objections to the report of the Public Safety Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee, the Common Council, by a vote of fourteen (14) Ayes and one (1) Excused, voted to return your renewal application back to the Public Safety Committee. You will be notified when your application is scheduled before the Committee.

ery traly yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

CCF 071473



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

March 18, 2008

Christopher Pooler 3064 S. 8th St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Pooler:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, March 6, 2008 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, March 18, 2008 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund, within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File071473



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City-Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

March 18, 2008

Mr. Tyrone D. Luckett 9009 West Villard Street, No. 2 Milwaukee, WI 53225

Dear Mr. Luckett:

This is to notify you that on March 6, 2008, the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license be denied based upon nonappearance.

On March 7, 2008, you were sent a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact, Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect to your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of March 18, 2008, commencing at 9:00 a.m., in the Common Council chambers, on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear nor did you file written objections to the report of the Public Safety Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee, the Common Council, by a vote of fourteen (14) Ayes and one (1) Excused, voted to return your renewal application back to the Public Safety Committee. You will be notified when your application is scheduled before the Committee.

MONDER DELLAROR

City Clerk

cc:

License Division CCF 071473



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

March 18, 2008

Raphael Aghaluke 7177 W. Appleton Ave., #11. Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Mr. Aghaluke:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, March 6, 2008 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, March 18, 2008 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund, within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File071473

cc: